
From: Grant Anderson
To: "Toner, Catherine (Hassan)"
Cc: Shelley K. Finlayson; Diana Veilleux
Subject: RE: Courtesy Meeting Request (Director of U.S. Office of Government Ethics)
Date: Friday, January 12, 2024 4:20:55 PM
Attachments: Courtesy Meeting Request Letter (Senator Hassan).pdf

Catherine,
 
Happy new year!
 
Wanted to quick follow-up on our courtesy meeting request for Senator Hassan, since our nominee
had a meeting earlier this week with Chairman Peters.
 
Best,
 
Grant
 
Grant Anderson
Assistant Counsel
Legal, External Affairs and Performance Branch
Program Counsel Division
U.S. Office of Government Ethics
(202) 482-9318
Grant.Anderson@oge.gov
 
Visit OGE's website: www.oge.gov
Follow OGE on X: @OfficeGovEthics
 
 

From: Grant Anderson 
Sent: Friday, December 15, 2023 4:42 PM
To: 'Toner, Catherine (Hassan)' < >
Cc: Shelley K. Finlayson <skfinlay@oge.gov>; Diana Veilleux <djveille@oge.gov>
Subject: RE: Courtesy Meeting Request (Director of U.S. Office of Government Ethics)
 
Thanks Catherine - appreciate the heads up.
 
Best,
 
Grant
 

From: Toner, Catherine (Hassan) < > 
Sent: Thursday, December 14, 2023 7:52 PM
To: Grant Anderson <ganderso@oge.gov>
Cc: Shelley K. Finlayson <skfinlay@oge.gov>; Diana Veilleux <djveille@oge.gov>
Subject: RE: Courtesy Meeting Request (Director of U.S. Office of Government Ethics)
 
Hi Grant, thanks for checking in and apologies for the delay.  Senator Hassan’s schedule is packed
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leading up to the holiday, but I will be in touch should something open up.
 
Thanks again,
Catherine
 

From: Grant Anderson <ganderso@oge.gov> 
Sent: Wednesday, December 13, 2023 4:32 PM
To: Toner, Catherine (Hassan) < >
Cc: Shelley K. Finlayson <skfinlay@oge.gov>; Diana Veilleux <djveille@oge.gov>
Subject: FW: Courtesy Meeting Request (Director of U.S. Office of Government Ethics)
 
Catherine,
 
Wanted to follow up to confirm you received the attached courtesy meeting request. Thanks!
 
Best,
 
Grant
 

From: Grant Anderson 
Sent: Tuesday, November 28, 2023 10:09 AM
To: ' < >
Cc: Shelley K. Finlayson <skfinlay@oge.gov>; Diana Veilleux <djveille@oge.gov>
Subject: Courtesy Meeting Request (Director of U.S. Office of Government Ethics)
 
Catherine,
 
Please see attached for a courtesy meeting request for David Huitema, the nominee for Director of
the United States Office of Government Ethics.
 
Best,
 
Grant
 
Grant Anderson
Assistant Counsel
Legal, External Affairs and Performance Branch
Program Counsel Division
U.S. Office of Government Ethics
(202) 482-9318
Grant.Anderson@oge.gov
 
Visit OGE's website: www.oge.gov
Follow OGE on Twitter: @OfficeGovEthics
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OGE Confidential Notice: This message may contain Controlled Unclassified Information (CUI) that
requires safeguarding or dissemination control under applicable law, regulation, or Government-
wide policy. This email, including all attachments, may constitute a Federal record or other
Government property that is intended only for the use of the individual or entity to which it is
addressed. If you are not the intended recipient or the employee or agent responsible for delivering
the transmission to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination,
distribution, copying or use of this email or its contents is strictly prohibited. If you have received this
email in error, please notify the sender by responding to the email and then immediately delete the
email.



 
 
 
 
 

 
  

 
 
 
 
November 28, 2023 
 
Courtesy Meeting Request 
 
To: Ms. Catherine Toner 
 Office of Senator Hassan 
 
From: Ms. Shelley Finlayson 
 Acting Director, Office of Government Ethics 
 
 
 On September 5, 2023, the President nominated David Huitema to be the next 
Director of the United States Office of Government Ethics. Mr. Huitema’s nomination is 
currently pending before the Senate Committee on Homeland Security and Governmental 
Affairs. I am writing to ask whether Senator Hassan would like to meet briefly with Mr. 
Huitema. 
 
 If there is a convenient time, Mr. Huitema would be pleased to have the 
opportunity to meet with Senator Hassan. If you would like to set a meeting time, please 
contact Grant Anderson at Grant.Anderson@oge.gov or (202) 482-9318. 
 
 Thank you for your assistance with this request. 
 
 
 
 
       Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
       Shelley Finlayson



From: Maynes, Samuel (SBC)
To: Diana Veilleux
Subject: RE: Clarification on 18 U.S.C. § 207
Date: Thursday, April 11, 2024 3:04:32 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside OGE. Use caution before clicking on links, opening attachments, or
responding. If you believe this email is suspicious, please forward it to spam@oge.gov for additional analysis.

Great, thank you for the flexibility. Looking forward to speaking with you tomorrow.
 
-Sam
 
Samuel Maynes
Chair Jeanne Shaheen (D-NH)
U.S. Senate Committee on Small Business and Entrepreneurship
 

From: Diana Veilleux <djveille@oge.gov> 
Sent: Thursday, April 11, 2024 12:31 PM
To: Maynes, Samuel (SBC) < >
Subject: RE: Clarification on 18 U.S.C. § 207
 
Hello
 
That works for us. I have updated the calendar invitiation.
 
Best regards,
 

Diana
Diana J. Veilleux (she/her/hers)
Chief
Legal, External Affairs and Performance Branch
Program Counsel Division
Office of Government Ethics
(202) 482-9203
Diana.veilleux@oge.gov
 
Visit OGE’s website at: www.oge.gov
Follow OGE on Twitter: @OfficeGovEthics
 
 
 

From: Maynes, Samuel (SBC) < > 
Sent: Thursday, April 11, 2024 10:34 AM
To: Diana Veilleux <djveille@oge.gov>
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Subject: RE: Clarification on 18 U.S.C. § 207
 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside OGE. Use caution before clicking on links, opening attachments, or
responding. If you believe this email is suspicious, please forward it to spam@oge.gov for additional analysis.

 
Good morning Diana,
 
Something came up on our end at 2pm. Is noon still free on your end?
 
Best,
Samuel Maynes
Chair Jeanne Shaheen (D-NH)
U.S. Senate Committee on Small Business and Entrepreneurship
 

From: Diana Veilleux <djveille@oge.gov> 
Sent: Tuesday, April 9, 2024 3:41 PM
To: Maynes, Samuel (SBC) < >
Cc: Johnson, Peter (SBC) < >; Press, Jacob (SBC)
< >; Christopher J. Swartz <cjswartz@oge.gov>
Subject: RE: Clarification on 18 U.S.C. § 207
 
Good afternoon
 
Thank you for reaching out. I and my colleague, Chris Schwartz, am available for on call on Friday,

April 12th at 12 noon or 2pm. Do either of those times work for you on Friday?
 
Best regards,
 

Diana
Diana J. Veilleux (she/her/hers)
Chief
Legal, External Affairs and Performance Branch
Program Counsel Division
Office of Government Ethics
(202) 482-9203
Diana.veilleux@oge.gov
 
Visit OGE’s website at: www.oge.gov
Follow OGE on Twitter: @OfficeGovEthics
 
 
 

From: Maynes, Samuel (SBC) < > 
Sent: Tuesday, April 9, 2024 12:03 PM
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To: Diana Veilleux <djveille@oge.gov>
Cc: Johnson, Peter (SBC) < >; Press, Jacob (SBC)
< >
Subject: Clarification on 18 U.S.C. § 207
 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside OGE. Use caution before clicking on links, opening attachments, or
responding. If you believe this email is suspicious, please forward it to spam@oge.gov for additional analysis.

 
Good afternoon Diana,
 
I am writing from the U.S. Senate Committee on Small Business and Entrepreneurship. We are
looking into the language of 18 U.S.C § 207, and have a few questions regarding the differences
between “senior” and “very senior” employees in regards to the revolving door and cooling off
periods for agency officials. If possible, we would like to set up a call with you to get some
clarification. Included on this email are Senior Counsel Peter Johnson and General Counsel Jacob
Press for the committee.
 
Please let us know your availability, and we look forward to hearing from you.
 
Thank you,
 
Samuel Maynes
Chair Jeanne Shaheen (D-NH)
U.S. Senate Committee on Small Business and Entrepreneurship
 

OGE Confidential Notice: This message may contain Controlled Unclassified Information (CUI) that
requires safeguarding or dissemination control under applicable law, regulation, or Government-
wide policy. This email, including all attachments, may constitute a Federal record or other
Government property that is intended only for the use of the individual or entity to which it is
addressed. If you are not the intended recipient or the employee or agent responsible for delivering
the transmission to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination,
distribution, copying or use of this email or its contents is strictly prohibited. If you have received this
email in error, please notify the sender by responding to the email and then immediately delete the
email.

OGE Confidential Notice: This message may contain Controlled Unclassified Information (CUI) that
requires safeguarding or dissemination control under applicable law, regulation, or Government-
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wide policy. This email, including all attachments, may constitute a Federal record or other
Government property that is intended only for the use of the individual or entity to which it is
addressed. If you are not the intended recipient or the employee or agent responsible for delivering
the transmission to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination,
distribution, copying or use of this email or its contents is strictly prohibited. If you have received this
email in error, please notify the sender by responding to the email and then immediately delete the
email.



From: Diana Veilleux
To: "Maynes, Samuel (SBC)"
Cc: Christopher J. Swartz
Subject: RE: Clarification on 18 U.S.C. § 207
Date: Thursday, April 11, 2024 12:00:40 PM

Good Afternoon
 
That should be fine but I am checking with my colleague.
 
Best,
 

Diana
Diana J. Veilleux (she/her/hers)
Chief
Legal, External Affairs and Performance Branch
Program Counsel Division
Office of Government Ethics
(202) 482-9203
Diana.veilleux@oge.gov
 
Visit OGE’s website at: www.oge.gov
Follow OGE on Twitter: @OfficeGovEthics
 
 
 
 
 

Duplicate/remainder of thread already produced above



From: Diana Veilleux
To: "Smithberger, Mandy (Warren)"
Subject: RE: 278 question
Date: Monday, January 8, 2024 2:33:23 PM

We will send you a Teams invitation.
 

From: Smithberger, Mandy (Warren) < > 
Sent: Monday, January 8, 2024 2:31 PM
To: Diana Veilleux <djveille@oge.gov>
Subject: RE: 278 question
 
I am, I’m at . Thank you!
 

From: Diana Veilleux <djveille@oge.gov> 
Sent: Monday, January 8, 2024 2:05 PM
To: Smithberger, Mandy (Warren) < >
Subject: RE: 278 question
 
Hi Mandy
 
Are you available at 3?
 
Best,
 
Diana
 

From: Smithberger, Mandy (Warren) < > 
Sent: Monday, January 8, 2024 11:07 AM
To: Diana Veilleux <djveille@oge.gov>
Subject: RE: 278 question
 
Hi Diana,
 
Hope you had a good weekend, just wanted to circle back on this request.
 
Thanks!
Mandy
 

From: Diana Veilleux <djveille@oge.gov> 
Sent: Friday, January 5, 2024 5:58 PM
To: Smithberger, Mandy (Warren) < >
Subject: RE: 278 question
 
Thanks! You too!
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From: Smithberger, Mandy (Warren) < > 
Sent: Friday, January 5, 2024 5:56 PM
To: Diana Veilleux <djveille@oge.gov>
Subject: RE: 278 question
 
Appreciate you seeing what’s possible, have a wonderful weekend!
 

From: Diana Veilleux <djveille@oge.gov> 
Sent: Friday, January 5, 2024 5:55 PM
To: Smithberger, Mandy (Warren) < >
Subject: RE: 278 question
 
Hi Mandy
 
I am not sure if we can staff a call Monday as we will have to see who is available. I will get back to
you on Monday.
 
Best,
 

Diana
Diana J. Veilleux (she/her/hers)
Chief
Legal, External Affairs and Performance Branch
Program Counsel Division
Office of Government Ethics
(202) 482-9203
Diana.veilleux@oge.gov
 
Visit OGE’s website at: www.oge.gov
Follow OGE on Twitter: @OfficeGovEthics
 
 
 

From: Smithberger, Mandy (Warren) < > 
Sent: Friday, January 5, 2024 5:11 PM
To: Diana Veilleux <djveille@oge.gov>
Subject: RE: 278 question
 
Hi Diana,
 
I wanted to check on a discrepancy in consulting work disclosed in a CV on Westlaw that was not
included in the 278 to check to see if it’s outside the reporting scope or below the threshold.
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Thanks,
Mandy
 

From: Diana Veilleux <djveille@oge.gov> 
Sent: Friday, January 5, 2024 5:07 PM
To: Smithberger, Mandy (Warren) < >
Subject: RE: 278 question
 
Hello Mandy
 
Can you tell me the nature of the issue you have questions about? As you know, we do not discuss
specific individuals’ reports.
 
Best,
 

Diana J. Veilleux
Diana J. Veilleux (she/her/hers)
Chief
Legal, External Affairs and Performance Branch
Program Counsel Division
Office of Government Ethics
(202) 482-9203
Diana.veilleux@oge.gov
 
Visit OGE’s website at: www.oge.gov
Follow OGE on Twitter: @OfficeGovEthics
 
 
 
 

From: Smithberger, Mandy (Warren) < > 
Sent: Friday, January 5, 2024 4:57 PM
To: Diana Veilleux <djveille@oge.gov>
Subject: 278 question
 
Hi Diana,
 
Hope you’re well. I wanted to see if you or someone on your team might be available to chat on
Monday about a question we have about a pending nominee’s 278 form.
 
Thanks,
Mandy
 
Mandy Smithberger
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Defense Policy Adviser
Senator Elizabeth Warren
 
 

OGE Confidential Notice: This message may contain Controlled Unclassified Information
(CUI) that requires safeguarding or dissemination control under applicable law, regulation, or
Government-wide policy. This email, including all attachments, may constitute a Federal
record or other Government property that is intended only for the use of the individual or
entity to which it is addressed. If you are not the intended recipient or the employee or agent
responsible for delivering the transmission to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified
that any dissemination, distribution, copying or use of this email or its contents is strictly
prohibited. If you have received this email in error, please notify the sender by responding to
the email and then immediately delete the email.

 

OGE Confidential Notice: This message may contain Controlled Unclassified Information
(CUI) that requires safeguarding or dissemination control under applicable law, regulation, or
Government-wide policy. This email, including all attachments, may constitute a Federal
record or other Government property that is intended only for the use of the individual or
entity to which it is addressed. If you are not the intended recipient or the employee or agent
responsible for delivering the transmission to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified
that any dissemination, distribution, copying or use of this email or its contents is strictly
prohibited. If you have received this email in error, please notify the sender by responding to
the email and then immediately delete the email.

 

OGE Confidential Notice: This message may contain Controlled Unclassified Information
(CUI) that requires safeguarding or dissemination control under applicable law, regulation, or
Government-wide policy. This email, including all attachments, may constitute a Federal
record or other Government property that is intended only for the use of the individual or
entity to which it is addressed. If you are not the intended recipient or the employee or agent
responsible for delivering the transmission to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified
that any dissemination, distribution, copying or use of this email or its contents is strictly
prohibited. If you have received this email in error, please notify the sender by responding to
the email and then immediately delete the email.

OGE Confidential Notice: This message may contain Controlled Unclassified Information
(CUI) that requires safeguarding or dissemination control under applicable law, regulation, or
Government-wide policy. This email, including all attachments, may constitute a Federal
record or other Government property that is intended only for the use of the individual or
entity to which it is addressed. If you are not the intended recipient or the employee or agent
responsible for delivering the transmission to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified



that any dissemination, distribution, copying or use of this email or its contents is strictly
prohibited. If you have received this email in error, please notify the sender by responding to
the email and then immediately delete the email.



From: Grant Anderson
To: " "
Cc: Shelley K. Finlayson; Diana Veilleux
Subject: FW: Courtesy Meeting Request (Director of U.S. Office of Government Ethics)
Date: Friday, January 12, 2024 3:58:50 PM
Attachments: Courtesy Meeting Request Letter (Ranking Member Paul).pdf

Sean,
 
Happy new year!
 
Wanted to quick follow-up on our courtesy meeting request for Ranking Member Paul, since our
nominee had a meeting earlier this week with Chairman Peters.
 
Best,
 
Grant
 
Grant Anderson
Assistant Counsel
Legal, External Affairs and Performance Branch
Program Counsel Division
U.S. Office of Government Ethics
(202) 482-9318
Grant.Anderson@oge.gov
 
Visit OGE's website: www.oge.gov
Follow OGE on X: @OfficeGovEthics
 

From: Grant Anderson 
Sent: Wednesday, December 13, 2023 4:57 PM
To: 'Manzelli, Sean (Paul)' < >
Cc: Shelley K. Finlayson <skfinlay@oge.gov>; Diana Veilleux <djveille@oge.gov>
Subject: RE: Courtesy Meeting Request (Director of U.S. Office of Government Ethics)
 
Sounds good, thanks Sean!
 

From: Manzelli, Sean (Paul) < > 
Sent: Wednesday, December 13, 2023 4:55 PM
To: Grant Anderson <ganderso@oge.gov>
Cc: Shelley K. Finlayson <skfinlay@oge.gov>; Diana Veilleux <djveille@oge.gov>
Subject: Re: Courtesy Meeting Request (Director of U.S. Office of Government Ethics)
 
Good afternoon Grant,
 
This request has been received and we are processing. I will be in touch with you in the coming days
with additional details. Sorry for the delayed reply!
 
Sean

(b)(6) Sean Manzelli's email address

(b)(6) Sean Manzelli's email address

(b)(6) Sean Manzelli's email address



 
Sean Manzelli
Deputy Scheduler | Sen. Rand Paul (KY)

 
 

From: Grant Anderson <ganderso@oge.gov>
Date: Wednesday, December 13, 2023 at 4:34 PM
To: "Manzelli, Sean (Paul)" < >
Cc: "Shelley K. Finlayson" <skfinlay@oge.gov>, Diana Veilleux <djveille@oge.gov>
Subject: FW: Courtesy Meeting Request (Director of U.S. Office of Government Ethics)
 
Sean,
 
Wanted to follow up to confirm you received the attached courtesy meeting request. Thanks!
 
Best,
 
Grant
 

From: Grant Anderson 
Sent: Tuesday, November 28, 2023 11:32 AM
To: ' < >
Cc: Diana Veilleux <djveille@oge.gov>; Shelley K. Finlayson <skfinlay@oge.gov>
Subject: Courtesy Meeting Request (Director of U.S. Office of Government Ethics)
 
Sean,
 
Please see attached for a courtesy meeting request for David Huitema, the nominee for Director of
the United States Office of Government Ethics.
 
Best,
 
Grant
 
Grant Anderson
Assistant Counsel
Legal, External Affairs and Performance Branch
Program Counsel Division
U.S. Office of Government Ethics
(202) 482-9318
Grant.Anderson@oge.gov
 
Visit OGE's website: www.oge.gov
Follow OGE on Twitter: @OfficeGovEthics
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November 28, 2023 
 
Courtesy Meeting Request 
 
To: Mr. Sean Manzelli 
 Office of Ranking Member Paul 
 
From: Ms. Shelley Finlayson 
 Acting Director, Office of Government Ethics 
 
 
 On September 5, 2023, the President nominated David Huitema to be the next 
Director of the United States Office of Government Ethics. Mr. Huitema’s nomination is 
currently pending before the Senate Committee on Homeland Security and Governmental 
Affairs. I am writing to ask whether Ranking Member Paul would like to meet briefly 
with Mr. Huitema. 
 
 If there is a convenient time, Mr. Huitema would be pleased to have the 
opportunity to meet with Ranking Member Paul. If you would like to set a meeting time, 
please contact Grant Anderson at Grant.Anderson@oge.gov or (202) 482-9318. 
 
 Thank you for your assistance with this request. 
 
 
 
       Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
       Shelley Finlayson



From: Grant Anderson
To: "Crawford, Zach (Peters)"
Cc: Harmon, Helena (Peters); Shelley K. Finlayson; Diana Veilleux
Subject: RE: Courtesy Meeting Request (Director of U.S. Office of Government Ethics)
Date: Wednesday, December 20, 2023 2:46:23 PM

Thanks Zach!

From: Crawford, Zach (Peters) < > 
Sent: Wednesday, December 20, 2023 2:14 PM
To: Grant Anderson <ganderso@oge.gov>
Cc: Harmon, Helena (Peters) < >; Shelley K. Finlayson
<skfinlay@oge.gov>; Diana Veilleux <djveille@oge.gov>
Subject: Re: Courtesy Meeting Request (Director of U.S. Office of Government Ethics)
Grant,
Wonderful! We are happy to host this meeting in our office, Suite 724 of the Hart Senate
Office Building.
Best,
Zach

On Dec 20, 2023, at 1:11 PM, Grant Anderson <ganderso@oge.gov> wrote:

Zach,
Thank you - Wednesday, January 10th, from 12:15-12:35p would work great.
Can you please send the location details, etc.?
Best,
Grant

From: Crawford, Zach (Peters) < > 
Sent: Wednesday, December 20, 2023 10:10 AM
To: Grant Anderson <ganderso@oge.gov>
Cc: Harmon, Helena (Peters) < >; Shelley K.
Finlayson <skfinlay@oge.gov>; Diana Veilleux <djveille@oge.gov>
Subject: RE: Courtesy Meeting Request (Director of U.S. Office of Government Ethics)
Good afternoon Grant,

Senator Peters is available for a meeting on Wednesday January 10th from 12:15pm –
12:35pm. Please let me know if this time works on your end.
Best,
Zach

From: Grant Anderson <ganderso@oge.gov> 
Sent: Friday, December 15, 2023 4:30 PM
To: Crawford, Zach (Peters) < >
Cc: Harmon, Helena (Peters) < >; Shelley K.
Finlayson <skfinlay@oge.gov>; Diana Veilleux <djveille@oge.gov>
Subject: RE: Courtesy Meeting Request (Director of U.S. Office of Government Ethics)
Zach,
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Appreciate you following up!
He is free to meet with Chairman Peters anytime the week of January 8th – it would be
great to get something on the books.
Best,
Grant
Grant Anderson
Assistant Counsel
Legal, External Affairs and Performance Branch
Program Counsel Division
U.S. Office of Government Ethics
(202) 482-9318
Grant.Anderson@oge.gov
Visit OGE's website: www.oge.gov
Follow OGE on Twitter: @OfficeGovEthics
From: Crawford, Zach (Peters) < > 
Sent: Thursday, December 14, 2023 11:07 AM
To: Grant Anderson <ganderso@oge.gov>
Cc: Harmon, Helena (Peters) < >; Shelley K.
Finlayson <skfinlay@oge.gov>; Diana Veilleux <djveille@oge.gov>
Subject: RE: Courtesy Meeting Request (Director of U.S. Office of Government Ethics)
Good morning Grant,
Thank you for reaching out! What does Mr. Huitema’s availability look like the week
of January 8th?
Thanks,
Zach

From: Grant Anderson <ganderso@oge.gov>
Date: Wednesday, December 13, 2023 at 4:41 PM
To: "Harmon, Helena (Peters)" < >
Cc: "Shelley K. Finlayson" <skfinlay@oge.gov>, Diana Veilleux <djveille@oge.gov>
Subject: FW: Courtesy Meeting Request (Director of U.S. Office of Government
Ethics)
Helena,
Please see attached for a courtesy meeting request for David Huitema, the nominee for
Director of the United States Office of Government Ethics.
Best,
Grant
Grant Anderson
Assistant Counsel
Legal, External Affairs and Performance Branch
Program Counsel Division
U.S. Office of Government Ethics
(202) 482-9318
Grant.Anderson@oge.gov
Visit OGE's website: www.oge.gov
Follow OGE on Twitter: @OfficeGovEthics
--------------------
From: Chawla, Angeli (Peters)  
Sent: Wednesday, December 13, 2023 4:38 PM
To: Grant Anderson ganderso@oge.gov
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Subject: Automatic reply: Courtesy Meeting Request (Director of U.S. Office of
Government Ethics)
I am no longer with the office of Senator Gary Peters. For Michigan
scheduling requests, please contact . For
DC scheduling requests, please contact .
For immediate assistance, please call 202-224-6221. Thank you!
From: Grant Anderson 
Sent: Wednesday, December 13, 2023 4:37 PM
To: ' < >
Cc: Shelley K. Finlayson <skfinlay@oge.gov>; Diana Veilleux <djveille@oge.gov>
Subject: FW: Courtesy Meeting Request (Director of U.S. Office of Government Ethics)
Angeli,
Wanted to follow up to confirm you received the attached courtesy meeting request.
Thanks!
Best,
Grant

From: Grant Anderson 
Sent: Tuesday, November 28, 2023 10:01 AM
To: ' < >
Cc: Diana Veilleux <djveille@oge.gov>; Shelley K. Finlayson <skfinlay@oge.gov>
Subject: Courtesy Meeting Request (Director of U.S. Office of Government Ethics)
Angeli,
Please see attached for a courtesy meeting request for David Huitema, the nominee for
Director of the United States Office of Government Ethics.
Best,
Grant
Grant Anderson
Assistant Counsel
Legal, External Affairs and Performance Branch
Program Counsel Division
U.S. Office of Government Ethics
(202) 482-9318
Grant.Anderson@oge.gov
Visit OGE's website: www.oge.gov
Follow OGE on Twitter: @OfficeGovEthics

OGE Confidential Notice: This message may contain Controlled Unclassified Information
(CUI) that requires safeguarding or dissemination control under applicable law,
regulation, or Government-wide policy. This email, including all attachments, may
constitute a Federal record or other Government property that is intended only for the
use of the individual or entity to which it is addressed. If you are not the intended
recipient or the employee or agent responsible for delivering the transmission to the
intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution,
copying or use of this email or its contents is strictly prohibited. If you have received
this email in error, please notify the sender by responding to the email and then
immediately delete the email.
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OGE Confidential Notice: This message may contain Controlled Unclassified Information
(CUI) that requires safeguarding or dissemination control under applicable law,
regulation, or Government-wide policy. This email, including all attachments, may
constitute a Federal record or other Government property that is intended only for the
use of the individual or entity to which it is addressed. If you are not the intended
recipient or the employee or agent responsible for delivering the transmission to the
intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution,
copying or use of this email or its contents is strictly prohibited. If you have received
this email in error, please notify the sender by responding to the email and then
immediately delete the email.

OGE Confidential Notice: This message may contain Controlled Unclassified Information
(CUI) that requires safeguarding or dissemination control under applicable law,
regulation, or Government-wide policy. This email, including all attachments, may
constitute a Federal record or other Government property that is intended only for the
use of the individual or entity to which it is addressed. If you are not the intended
recipient or the employee or agent responsible for delivering the transmission to the
intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution,
copying or use of this email or its contents is strictly prohibited. If you have received
this email in error, please notify the sender by responding to the email and then
immediately delete the email.



 
 
 
 
 

 
  

 
 
 
 
November 28, 2023 
 
Courtesy Meeting Request 
 
To: Ms. Angeli Chawla 
 Office of Chairman Peters 
 
From: Ms. Shelley Finlayson 
 Acting Director, Office of Government Ethics 
 
 
 On September 5, 2023, the President nominated David Huitema to be the next 
Director of the United States Office of Government Ethics. Mr. Huitema’s nomination is 
currently pending before the Senate Committee on Homeland Security and Governmental 
Affairs. I am writing to ask whether Chairman Peters would like to meet briefly with Mr. 
Huitema. 
 
 If there is a convenient time, Mr. Huitema would be pleased to have the 
opportunity to meet with Chairman Peters. If you would like to set a meeting time, please 
contact Grant Anderson at Grant.Anderson@oge.gov or (202) 482-9318. 
 
 Thank you for your assistance with this request. 
 
 
 
       Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
       Shelley Finlayson



From: Fox, Michael (HSGAC)
To: Grant Anderson
Cc: Diana Veilleux; Shelley K. Finlayson; Papian, Anthony (HSGAC)
Subject: RE: Courtesy Meeting Request (Director of U.S. Office of Government Ethics)
Date: Monday, April 8, 2024 9:41:59 AM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside OGE. Use caution before clicking on links, opening attachments, or
responding. If you believe this email is suspicious, please forward it to spam@oge.gov for additional analysis.

Hi Grant,
Sounds good. I look forward to meeting Mr. Huitema at the staff interview.
Best,
Mike
From: Grant Anderson <ganderso@oge.gov> 
Sent: Monday, March 25, 2024 5:34 PM
To: Fox, Michael (HSGAC) < >
Cc: Diana Veilleux <djveille@oge.gov>; Shelley K. Finlayson <skfinlay@oge.gov>; Papian, Anthony
(HSGAC) < >
Subject: RE: Courtesy Meeting Request (Director of U.S. Office of Government Ethics)
Mike,
Thank you for following-up!
Really appreciate your offer to meet with Mr. Huitema. The latest we’ve heard is that HSGAC is
planning to do the staff interview after the recess in April, so we’re waiting at the moment to
schedule additional meetings until dates are more firm. If you have any questions in the meantime,
please do not hesitate to reach out!
Best,
Grant
Grant Anderson
Assistant Counsel
Legal, External Affairs and Performance Branch
Program Counsel Division
U.S. Office of Government Ethics
(202) 482-9318
Grant.Anderson@oge.gov
Visit OGE's website: www.oge.gov
Follow OGE @OfficeGovEthics

From: Fox, Michael (HSGAC) < > 
Sent: Monday, March 18, 2024 3:18 PM
To: Grant Anderson <ganderso@oge.gov>
Cc: Diana Veilleux <djveille@oge.gov>; Shelley K. Finlayson <skfinlay@oge.gov>; Papian, Anthony
(HSGAC) < >
Subject: RE: Courtesy Meeting Request (Director of U.S. Office of Government Ethics)
CAUTION: This email originated from outside OGE. Use caution before clicking on links, opening attachments, or
responding. If you believe this email is suspicious, please forward it to spam@oge.gov for additional analysis.
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Hi Grant,
Hope all is well. We’d be happy to meet with Mr. Huitema at the staff level if you’re interested.
Please let us know what dates/times work well for you.
Best,
Mike
From: Scheduling (Sinema) <Scheduling@sinema.senate.gov> 
Sent: Friday, March 15, 2024 12:28 PM
To: Grant Anderson <ganderso@oge.gov>
Cc: Diana Veilleux <djveille@oge.gov>; Shelley K. Finlayson <skfinlay@oge.gov>; Papian, Anthony
(HSGAC) < >; Fox, Michael (HSGAC)
< >
Subject: Re: Courtesy Meeting Request (Director of U.S. Office of Government Ethics)
Hello Grant,
Thank you for your request to meet with Senator Sinema! Unfortunately, the Senator is not available
at this time.
If you are interested in a staff level meeting, I am looping in Anthony and Michael, who are the
Senator’s advisors. Please reach out to them directly.
Please let our office know if we can assist any further!
Thank you,
--
Ethan Sanders
Deputy Scheduler
Office of Senator Kyrsten Sinema of Arizona
(202) 224-4521
317 Hart Office Building, Washington, D.C. 20510
Sinema.Senate.Gov

From: "Scheduling (Sinema)" <Scheduling@sinema.senate.gov>
Date: Wednesday, January 17, 2024 at 3:19 PM
To: Grant Anderson <ganderso@oge.gov>
Cc: Diana Veilleux <djveille@oge.gov>, "Shelley K. Finlayson" <skfinlay@oge.gov>
Subject: Re: Courtesy Meeting Request (Director of U.S. Office of Government Ethics)
Hello Grant,
Thank you for your patience! We are still looking into this request, but I will let you know more
about the Senator’s schedule shortly. If you have any questions in the meantime, please do not
hesitate to reach out!
All the best,
--
Ethan Sanders
Scheduling and Operations Assistant
Office of Senator Kyrsten Sinema of Arizona
(202) 224-4521
317 Hart Office Building, Washington, D.C. 20510
Sinema.Senate.Gov

From: Grant Anderson <ganderso@oge.gov>
Date: Friday, January 12, 2024 at 4:02 PM
To: "Scheduling (Sinema)" <Scheduling@sinema.senate.gov>
Cc: Diana Veilleux <djveille@oge.gov>, "Shelley K. Finlayson" <skfinlay@oge.gov>
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Subject: RE: Courtesy Meeting Request (Director of U.S. Office of Government Ethics)
Ethan,
Happy new year!
Wanted to quick follow-up on our courtesy meeting request for Senator Sinema, since our nominee
had a meeting earlier this week with Chairman Peters.
Best,
Grant
Grant Anderson
Assistant Counsel
Legal, External Affairs and Performance Branch
Program Counsel Division
U.S. Office of Government Ethics
(202) 482-9318
Grant.Anderson@oge.gov
Visit OGE's website: www.oge.gov
Follow OGE on X: @OfficeGovEthics

From: Grant Anderson 
Sent: Wednesday, November 29, 2023 2:56 PM
To: 'Scheduling (Sinema)' <Scheduling@sinema.senate.gov>
Cc: Diana Veilleux <djveille@oge.gov>; Shelley K. Finlayson <skfinlay@oge.gov>
Subject: RE: Courtesy Meeting Request (Director of U.S. Office of Government Ethics)
Thanks Ethan!
Grant Anderson
Assistant Counsel
Legal, External Affairs and Performance Branch
Program Counsel Division
U.S. Office of Government Ethics
(202) 482-9318
Grant.Anderson@oge.gov
Visit OGE's website: www.oge.gov
Follow OGE on Twitter: @OfficeGovEthics
From: Scheduling (Sinema) <Scheduling@sinema.senate.gov> 
Sent: Wednesday, November 29, 2023 1:24 PM
To: Grant Anderson <ganderso@oge.gov>
Cc: Diana Veilleux <djveille@oge.gov>; Shelley K. Finlayson <skfinlay@oge.gov>
Subject: Re: Courtesy Meeting Request (Director of U.S. Office of Government Ethics)
Hello Grant,
Thank you for reaching out regarding a meeting with Senator Sinema! We have received your
request and I am checking on the Senator’s availability. I will reach out once I have more
information.
We appreciate your patience. Please feel free to follow up with questions or concerns and I will do
my best to assist you!
Please note, we typically do not schedule more than a week or so in advance, as committee and vote
timing are unknown.
Thank you,
--
Ethan Sanders



Scheduling and Operations Assistant
Office of Senator Kyrsten Sinema of Arizona
(202) 224-4521
317 Hart Office Building, Washington, D.C. 20510
Sinema.Senate.Gov

From: Grant Anderson <ganderso@oge.gov>
Date: Tuesday, November 28, 2023 at 10:54 AM
To: "DeSpain, Mike (Sinema)" < >, "Sauder, Courtney
(Sinema)" < >, "Scheduling (Sinema)"
<Scheduling@sinema.senate.gov>
Cc: Diana Veilleux <djveille@oge.gov>, "Shelley K. Finlayson" <skfinlay@oge.gov>
Subject: Courtesy Meeting Request (Director of U.S. Office of Government Ethics)
Mike and Courtney,
Please see attached for a courtesy meeting request for David Huitema, the nominee for Director of
the United States Office of Government Ethics.
Best,
Grant
Grant Anderson
Assistant Counsel
Legal, External Affairs and Performance Branch
Program Counsel Division
U.S. Office of Government Ethics
(202) 482-9318
Grant.Anderson@oge.gov
Visit OGE's website: www.oge.gov
Follow OGE on Twitter: @OfficeGovEthics
From: Piccioli, Laura (Sinema) < > 
Sent: Tuesday, November 28, 2023 10:12 AM
To: Grant Anderson <ganderso@oge.gov>
Subject: Automatic reply: Courtesy Meeting Request (Director of U.S. Office of Government
Ethics)

Thank you for your email, I am currently out of the office.

For all scheduling requests, please email ,
, and Scheduling@sinema.senate.gov.

From: Grant Anderson 
Sent: Tuesday, November 28, 2023 10:11 AM
To: ' ' 
Cc: Shelley K. Finlayson skfinlay@oge.gov; Diana Veilleux djveille@oge.gov
Subject: Courtesy Meeting Request (Director of U.S. Office of Government Ethics)
Laura,
Please see attached for a courtesy meeting request for David Huitema, the nominee for Director of
the United States Office of Government Ethics.
Best,
Grant
Grant Anderson
Assistant Counsel
Legal, External Affairs and Performance Branch
Program Counsel Division

(b)(6)
(b)(6)

(b)(6) Mike DeSpain's email address
(b)(6) Courtney Sauder's email address
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(b)(6) Laura Piccioli's email address (b)(6) Laura Piccioli's email address



U.S. Office of Government Ethics
(202) 482-9318
Grant.Anderson@oge.gov
Visit OGE's website: www.oge.gov
Follow OGE on Twitter: @OfficeGovEthics

OGE Confidential Notice: This message may contain Controlled Unclassified Information (CUI) that
requires safeguarding or dissemination control under applicable law, regulation, or Government-
wide policy. This email, including all attachments, may constitute a Federal record or other
Government property that is intended only for the use of the individual or entity to which it is
addressed. If you are not the intended recipient or the employee or agent responsible for delivering
the transmission to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination,
distribution, copying or use of this email or its contents is strictly prohibited. If you have received this
email in error, please notify the sender by responding to the email and then immediately delete the
email.

OGE Confidential Notice: This message may contain Controlled Unclassified Information (CUI) that
requires safeguarding or dissemination control under applicable law, regulation, or Government-
wide policy. This email, including all attachments, may constitute a Federal record or other
Government property that is intended only for the use of the individual or entity to which it is
addressed. If you are not the intended recipient or the employee or agent responsible for delivering
the transmission to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination,
distribution, copying or use of this email or its contents is strictly prohibited. If you have received this
email in error, please notify the sender by responding to the email and then immediately delete the
email.

OGE Confidential Notice: This message may contain Controlled Unclassified
Information (CUI) that requires safeguarding or dissemination control under applicable
law, regulation, or Government-wide policy. This email, including all attachments, may
constitute a Federal record or other Government property that is intended only for the
use of the individual or entity to which it is addressed. If you are not the intended
recipient or the employee or agent responsible for delivering the transmission to the
intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution, copying
or use of this email or its contents is strictly prohibited. If you have received this email in
error, please notify the sender by responding to the email and then immediately delete
the email.



 
 
 
 
 

 
  

 
 
 
 
November 28, 2023 
 
Courtesy Meeting Request 
 
To: Ms. Laura Piccioli 
 Office of Subcommittee Chair Sinema 
 
From: Ms. Shelley Finlayson 
 Acting Director, Office of Government Ethics 
 
 
 On September 5, 2023, the President nominated David Huitema to be the next 
Director of the United States Office of Government Ethics. Mr. Huitema’s nomination is 
currently pending before the Senate Committee on Homeland Security and Governmental 
Affairs. I am writing to ask whether Subcommittee Chair Sinema would like to meet 
briefly with Mr. Huitema. 
 
 If there is a convenient time, Mr. Huitema would be pleased to have the 
opportunity to meet with Subcommittee Chair Sinema. If you would like to set a meeting 
time, please contact Grant Anderson at Grant.Anderson@oge.gov or (202) 482-9318. 
 
 Thank you for your assistance with this request. 
 
 
 
 
       Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
       Shelley Finlayson



From: Donovan, Kelsie (Marshall)
To: Grant Anderson
Cc: Diana Veilleux; Shelley K. Finlayson
Subject: Re: Courtesy Meeting Request (Director of U.S. Office of Government Ethics)
Date: Wednesday, November 29, 2023 4:14:45 PM

Hello Grant,
 
Thank you for your patience and understanding as I work through Senator Marshall’s schedule.
Regretfully, Senator Marshall is unable to meet with Mr. David Huitema. We apologize for any
inconvenience this may cause. Thank you for understanding.
 
Kind regards,
Kelsie
 
Kelsie Donovan | Scheduler
U.S. Senator Roger Marshall, M.D. (KS)
(202) 224-4774
 
 

From: Grant Anderson <ganderso@oge.gov>
Date: Tuesday, November 28, 2023 at 11:51 AM
To: Kelsie Donovan-Anderson < >
Cc: Diana Veilleux <djveille@oge.gov>, "Shelley K. Finlayson" <skfinlay@oge.gov>
Subject: RE: Courtesy Meeting Request (Director of U.S. Office of Government Ethics)
 
Sounds good, thanks Kelsie!
 

From: Donovan, Kelsie (Marshall) < > 
Sent: Tuesday, November 28, 2023 10:49 AM
To: Grant Anderson <ganderso@oge.gov>
Cc: Diana Veilleux <djveille@oge.gov>; Shelley K. Finlayson <skfinlay@oge.gov>
Subject: Re: Courtesy Meeting Request (Director of U.S. Office of Government Ethics)
 
Hello Grant,
 
Thank you for reaching out regarding a meeting request with Senator Marshall. The Senator’s
schedule is still coming together for the next week, but I will be in touch soon regarding his
availability. If you have any questions in the meantime, please do not hesitate to reach back out.
 
Kind regards,
Kelsie
 
Kelsie Donovan | Scheduler
U.S. Senator Roger Marshall, M.D. (KS)
(202) 224-4774
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From: Grant Anderson <ganderso@oge.gov>
Date: Tuesday, November 28, 2023 at 10:40 AM
To: Kelsie Donovan-Anderson < >
Cc: Diana Veilleux <djveille@oge.gov>, "Shelley K. Finlayson" <skfinlay@oge.gov>
Subject: Courtesy Meeting Request (Director of U.S. Office of Government Ethics)
 
Kelsie,
 
Please see attached for a courtesy meeting request for David Huitema, the nominee for Director of
the United States Office of Government Ethics.
 
Best,
 
Grant
 
Grant Anderson
Assistant Counsel
Legal, External Affairs and Performance Branch
Program Counsel Division
U.S. Office of Government Ethics
(202) 482-9318
Grant.Anderson@oge.gov
 
Visit OGE's website: www.oge.gov
Follow OGE on Twitter: @OfficeGovEthics
 

OGE Confidential Notice: This message may contain Controlled Unclassified Information (CUI) that
requires safeguarding or dissemination control under applicable law, regulation, or Government-
wide policy. This email, including all attachments, may constitute a Federal record or other
Government property that is intended only for the use of the individual or entity to which it is
addressed. If you are not the intended recipient or the employee or agent responsible for delivering
the transmission to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination,
distribution, copying or use of this email or its contents is strictly prohibited. If you have received this
email in error, please notify the sender by responding to the email and then immediately delete the
email.

OGE Confidential Notice: This message may contain Controlled Unclassified Information (CUI) that
requires safeguarding or dissemination control under applicable law, regulation, or Government-
wide policy. This email, including all attachments, may constitute a Federal record or other
Government property that is intended only for the use of the individual or entity to which it is
addressed. If you are not the intended recipient or the employee or agent responsible for delivering
the transmission to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination,
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distribution, copying or use of this email or its contents is strictly prohibited. If you have received this
email in error, please notify the sender by responding to the email and then immediately delete the
email.



 
 
 
 
 

 
  

 
 
 
 
November 28, 2023 
 
Courtesy Meeting Request 
 
To: Ms. Kelsie Donovan-Anderson 
 Office of Senator Marshall 
 
From: Ms. Shelley Finlayson 
 Acting Director, Office of Government Ethics 
 
 
 On September 5, 2023, the President nominated David Huitema to be the next 
Director of the United States Office of Government Ethics. Mr. Huitema’s nomination is 
currently pending before the Senate Committee on Homeland Security and Governmental 
Affairs. I am writing to ask whether Senator Marshall would like to meet briefly with Mr. 
Huitema. 
 
 If there is a convenient time, Mr. Huitema would be pleased to have the 
opportunity to meet with Senator Marshall. If you would like to set a meeting time, 
please contact Grant Anderson at Grant.Anderson@oge.gov or (202) 482-9318. 
 
 Thank you for your assistance with this request. 
 
 
 
       Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
       Shelley Finlayson
 



From: Ehlich, Caroline (Ossoff)
To: Grant Anderson
Cc: Diana Veilleux; Shelley K. Finlayson
Subject: Re: Courtesy Meeting Request (Director of U.S. Office of Government Ethics)
Date: Tuesday, January 16, 2024 3:35:37 PM
Attachments: image002.png

image004.png

CAUTION: This email originated from outside OGE. Use caution before clicking on links, opening attachments, or
responding. If you believe this email is suspicious, please forward it to spam@oge.gov for additional analysis.

Thanks for checking in Grant! While the Senator is not available for a meeting, I am copying our
colleague, Josh Altman to confirm if he is available to meet on the Senator’s behalf.

Thank you!

Best,
Caroline

Caroline Ehlich | Scheduling Director
Office of Senator Jon Ossoff (D-GA)
303 Hart Senate Office Building
(o): 202-224-3521 | 

From: Grant Anderson <ganderso@oge.gov>
Date: Friday, January 12, 2024 at 4:06 PM
To: Caroline Ehlich < >
Cc: Diana Veilleux <djveille@oge.gov>, "Shelley K. Finlayson" <skfinlay@oge.gov>
Subject: RE: Courtesy Meeting Request (Director of U.S. Office of Government Ethics)

Caroline,

Happy new year!

Wanted to quick follow-up on our courtesy meeting request for Senator Ossoff, since our nominee
had a meeting earlier this week with Chairman Peters.

Best,

Grant

Grant Anderson
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Assistant Counsel
Legal, External Affairs and Performance Branch
Program Counsel Division
U.S. Office of Government Ethics
(202) 482-9318
Grant.Anderson@oge.gov

Visit OGE's website: www.oge.gov
Follow OGE on X: @OfficeGovEthics

From: Grant Anderson 
Sent: Wednesday, November 29, 2023 3:14 PM
To: 'Ehlich, Caroline (Ossoff)' < >
Cc: Diana Veilleux <djveille@oge.gov>; Shelley K. Finlayson <skfinlay@oge.gov>
Subject: RE: Courtesy Meeting Request (Director of U.S. Office of Government Ethics)

Thanks Caroline!

The hearing hasn’t been officially scheduled yet, but if it is in early January, wanted to make sure
you had the courtesy meeting request before the holidays.

Best,

Grant

Grant Anderson
Assistant Counsel
Legal, External Affairs and Performance Branch
Program Counsel Division
U.S. Office of Government Ethics
202-482-9318 (work)

 (cell)
Grant.Anderson@oge.gov

From: Ehlich, Caroline (Ossoff) < > 
Sent: Wednesday, November 29, 2023 10:33 AM
To: Grant Anderson <ganderso@oge.gov>
Cc: Diana Veilleux <djveille@oge.gov>; Shelley K. Finlayson <skfinlay@oge.gov>
Subject: Re: Courtesy Meeting Request (Director of U.S. Office of Government Ethics)

Thank you Grant! We will take a look and be in touch. Do you know when her hearing is schedule for
or anticipated floor vote is?

Best,
Caroline

(b)(6)
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Caroline Ehlich | Scheduling Director
Office of Senator Jon Ossoff (D-GA)
303 Hart Senate Office Building
(o): 202-224-3521 | 

From: Grant Anderson <ganderso@oge.gov>
Date: Tuesday, November 28, 2023 at 10:16 AM
To: Caroline Ehlich < >
Cc: Diana Veilleux <djveille@oge.gov>, "Shelley K. Finlayson" <skfinlay@oge.gov>
Subject: Courtesy Meeting Request (Director of U.S. Office of Government Ethics)

Caroline,

Please see attached for a courtesy meeting request for David Huitema, the nominee for Director of
the United States Office of Government Ethics.

Best,

Grant

Grant Anderson
Assistant Counsel
Legal, External Affairs and Performance Branch
Program Counsel Division
U.S. Office of Government Ethics
(202) 482-9318
Grant.Anderson@oge.gov

Visit OGE's website: www.oge.gov
Follow OGE on Twitter: @OfficeGovEthics

OGE Confidential Notice: This message may contain Controlled Unclassified Information (CUI) that
requires safeguarding or dissemination control under applicable law, regulation, or Government-
wide policy. This email, including all attachments, may constitute a Federal record or other
Government property that is intended only for the use of the individual or entity to which it is
addressed. If you are not the intended recipient or the employee or agent responsible for delivering
the transmission to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination,
distribution, copying or use of this email or its contents is strictly prohibited. If you have received this
email in error, please notify the sender by responding to the email and then immediately delete the
email.
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OGE Confidential Notice: This message may contain Controlled Unclassified Information (CUI) that
requires safeguarding or dissemination control under applicable law, regulation, or Government-
wide policy. This email, including all attachments, may constitute a Federal record or other
Government property that is intended only for the use of the individual or entity to which it is
addressed. If you are not the intended recipient or the employee or agent responsible for delivering
the transmission to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination,
distribution, copying or use of this email or its contents is strictly prohibited. If you have received this
email in error, please notify the sender by responding to the email and then immediately delete the
email.



 
 
 
 
 

 
  

 
 
 
 
November 28, 2023 
 
Courtesy Meeting Request 
 
To: Ms. Caroline Ehlich 
 Office of Senator Ossoff 
 
From: Ms. Shelley Finlayson 
 Acting Director, Office of Government Ethics 
 
 
 On September 5, 2023, the President nominated David Huitema to be the next 
Director of the United States Office of Government Ethics. Mr. Huitema’s nomination is 
currently pending before the Senate Committee on Homeland Security and Governmental 
Affairs. I am writing to ask whether Senator Ossoff would like to meet briefly with Mr. 
Huitema. 
 
 If there is a convenient time, Mr. Huitema would be pleased to have the 
opportunity to meet with Senator Ossoff. If you would like to set a meeting time, please 
contact Grant Anderson at Grant.Anderson@oge.gov or (202) 482-9318. 
 
 Thank you for your assistance with this request. 
 
 
 
 
       Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
       Shelley Finlayson




